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Dear Parents/guardians,
We have registered with An Taisce for the National Spring Clean 2022.

Volunteers will be tidying up in the school grounds and carrying out litter pick up for
our neighbours in the area surrounding the school.

We would be delighted to see parents and boys drop by to help if they can on the day.
This event offers a nice opportunity for us to make a positive contribution to our local
community as well as raising litter and waste awareness amongst the boys.

Sarah Walsh,
Parents” Association

Where: Hollypark BNS

When: Saturday 274 April

Time: 9.00am - 1.00pm




